
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Order Instituting Rulemaking to 
Integrate and Refine Procurement Policies 
and Consider Long-Term Procurement 
Plans.

Rulemaking 13-12-010 
(Filed December 19, 2013)

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION 
BY THE CALIFORNIA WIND ENERGY ASSOCIATION

Pursuant to Rule 8.4 of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, the California

Wind Energy Association (CalWEA) reports the following ex parte communication.

On June 2, 2014, Nancy Rader, Executive Director, met with Nick Chaset, Advisor to

Commissioner Picker, for approximately 45 minutes. The meeting took place in person at the

California Public Utilities Commission in San Francisco, with Dariush Shirmohammadi,

Transmission Advisor, participating by phone, beginning at approximately 2:00 p.m. The

meeting was initiated by Ms. Rader.

The conversation focused on the May 23, 2014, Motion filed by CalWEA and the Union

of Concerned Scientists for Addition to the Scoping Memo and Ruling. CalWEA explained the

importance of the motion’s requested actions in ensuring that renewable energy integration costs

are minimized.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Rader 
Executive Director 
California Wind Energy Association 
2560 Ninth Street, Suite 213 A 
Berkeley, California 94710 
Telephone: (510) 845-5077 
Email: nrader@calwea.orgJune 4, 2014
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